
UAF Staff  Council  
Hot Topic Discussion 

UA Health Care Benefits & 
Open Enrollment Discussion 

Open enrollment dates are: April 15th —May 16th, 2011 

Come and join us for an open discussion about your  

UA Health Benefits and the FY 12 plan changes.  

Special Guest:  

UA Director of Benefits 

Mike Humphrey 

Date: April 14, 2011 

Time: 3:45 — 4:45 p.m. 

Location:  

UAF Community & Technical College Room 119 

  Audio Conference: (800) 893-8850 PIN:8244236 

Sponsored by the UAF Staff Council, Advocacy Committee  
Contact Jodi for questions: 451-4023 or jodi.baxter@alaska.edu  


